
 
Staff Report 

 

 

TO:  City Council 

FROM: Sean Thuilliez, Chief of Police 

DATE June 1, 2021 

SUBJECT:  Beaumont Unified School District Agreement for Livescan Fingerprinting   
  

Background and Analysis:  

The Beaumont Police Department has been providing the Beaumont Unified School 
District (District) with livescan fingerprinting service since 2013.  The current annual 
agreement expires July 1, 2021. City staff recommends the approve renewal of this 
Agreement through June 30, 2022.   

The District agrees to compensate the City $16.00 per livescan for Beaumont residents 
and $25.00 per livescan for non-residents. The District has their own billing number for 
any additional fess that the Department of Justice charges. The Beaumont Police 
Department bills the District on a monthly basis for livescans preformed. Revenue and 
expenses for these services are included in the proposed FY2022 budget. 

Fiscal Impact: 

City staff estimates the cost to prepare this report is $98.  
 

 

Recommended Action: 

Approve the Agreement with the Beaumont Unified School District for Livescan 

services.  

Attachments: 

A. Agreement 


